PLEASE POST PLEASE POST PLEASE POST PLEASE POST

ZRegesedeseiesels

The PEF Jewish Committee

Cordially invites YOU join us in

Celebrating Purim

DATE: Thursday, March 16, 2023

WHERE: In person (limited to the first 40 RSVPSs):
NYC PEF Office
100 William Street, 17" floor
New York, NY
Dinner will be provided

Via Zoom (includes the option to attend by telephone):
TIME: 5:45 pm — 7:30 pm

If you want to join us, please RSVP as soon as possible to RSchwartz@pef.org.
Please indicate whether you will be attending in person or via Zoom. We will then
send you further information including whether we are able to accommodate you in
person. If you do not have a computer, please call (516) 642-5741 and leave a
message with your name, address, telephone number and whether you want to attend
in person or via Zoom. For those coming in person, please be advised that building
security is tight and requires all names to be submitted in advance for admission.

Proposed Revised Committee Constitution and Bylaws:

Last year, the PEF Executive Board made major changes to its Policy on Recognition
and Funding of Special Committee which includes the PEF Jewish Committee. All
committees are limited to the following officers: Chair, Vice-Chair, Secretary and
Treasurer. Co-Chairs, multiple Vice-Chairs, Chairs Emeritus and Retire Representatives
are not permitted. All Officer selections are subject to the approval of the PEF
President. All revised Bylaws have to be approved by the PEF Constitution and Bylaws
Committee and PEF’s Office of General Counsel. We were one of the first Special
Committees to receive such approval. We will send a copy of the proposed revised
Bylaws by email to everyone who either RSVPs for the Purim Celebration or requests a
copy. We will make arrangements to mail a copy to those who do not have a computer.
We will ask our members to approve the proposed Bylaws at the Purim Celebration.
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